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FORM UPDATE:  

PROGRESS REPORT TO CHILD WELFARE SERVICES      

PATHWAYS TO WELL-BEING 

Please find attached the updated Progress Report to Child Welfare Services 

(CWS) Pathways to Well-Being (PWB) form and updated Explanation sheet. 

Please use the updated form effective 4/14/2017. A copy of the form and explanation are attached and 

will be available on the BHETA website, listed at the bottom of this bulletin. 

Changes include:  

 Form is now two pages:  
o Page 1 is administrative and NOT included in CWS court reports  
o Page 2 includes provider information and client diagnosis which CWS may provide in court  

 Form will be faxed to the Child Welfare Services “HEP OA” at the designated region (fax numbers 
provided on the form)  

 In the “Report Period From/To” section, an Update box was added to include significant changes 
and/or client plan revisions  

 Designation check boxes section now in center of page 1:  
o Identifies Enhanced Services (Sub-Class) criteria or Open to CWS (Class) criteria  
o Added question regarding Date of PWB Eligibility Determination 

 
If you have questions please contact your BHS PWB Liaison or BHS PWB Program Manager Amanda 

(Mandy) Kaufman at Amanda.kaufman@sdcounty.ca.gov  

For additional copies of the form(s), the explanation sheet(s), or contact information for PWB staff, please 

go to: https://theacademy.sdsu.edu/programs/bheta/pathways/  
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